
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requested a
report on the progress of assessment into non-payment of allowances
to medical workers in North Ossetia-Alania for working with patients
infected with Covid-19 

 

  

The North Ossetia-Alania Republican Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia is
carrying out a probe into mass media materials about non-payment of allowances for working in
Covid-19 pandemic circumstances to workers of North Caucasian Federal Medical Centre in Beslan.
The journalists reported that doctors engaged in treatment of patients with Covid-19 hadn't received
entitled allowances and had to apply to court. The claims have been filed by over 500 persons from
nurse's aids and ambulance drivers to doctors and professors. 

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requested to restore the infringed rights of
the healthcare facility workers under the assessment and to report on its progress. Upon request of
the Chairman of the Committee the Central Office is to supervise the progress and results of the
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probe.
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  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1569394 
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